
Attention Senior Parents

The yearbook staff will need a senior picture by February 1, 2023 Please
email an original photo to Mrs. Thoene by this date. If your photo needs a
release form from the photographer, please include that in the email as
well. If you have any questions please contact Mrs. Thoene at the school.

Some things to think about prior to submitting your child’s photo:

● Portraits should be a close-up from the waist or chest up; no full-body
portraits

● The student’s whole face must be facing the camera; no profile shots
● Original digital copy is preferred; the higher the resolution, the

better
● Backgrounds should be plain and not detract from the student; if the

student is next to a tree, brick wall, or other item, the focus should be
the student’s face

● No hands obscuring parts of a student’s face
● No props, pets, or other faces
● Students must be wearing school-appropriate clothing; no hats or

hoods
● All files should be submitted as .JPEG
● Do not submit screenshots, selfies, or pictures from cell phones or

social media

Please email pictures to: bthoene@gaccbluejays.org


